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November 25, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Graduates: 

 

 I am delighted to join Mayor’s Office of Media and Entertainment Commissioner Anne 

del Castillo in congratulating today’s graduating class and everyone who has completed our 

“Made in NY” Post Production Training Program. 

 

As graduates of this comprehensive program, you possess the skills to join talented media 

professionals of all backgrounds who work hard to inform and engage audiences in the five 

boroughs and beyond. I look forward to the many ways you will strengthen New York’s post 

production industry that is so vital to our dynamic film, television, and digital media sectors. You 

were unwavering in your dedication to your studies, and I hope you use the same determination 

that made this terrific accomplishment possible to achieve your goals. Today’s graduation is also 

a wonderful occasion to applaud the teams at the Mayor’s Office of Media & Entertainment, 

NYC Small Business Services, Brooklyn Workforce Innovations, and everyone associated with 

this outstanding program for their efforts to nurture the next generation of post production 

leaders and foster diversity in our creative community. Together, we are increasing opportunity 

in our great city and forging a brighter, more inclusive future for all.  

 

On behalf of the City of New York, I wish you an enjoyable celebration and continued 

success.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Bill de Blasio 

Mayor 

 
 


